
Supervisor Philip Herrington is pleased to announce the town beach is 
scheduled to open on Tuesday June 27th. 

In order to enter the beach you will need a new beach pass.  Beach 
passes are good for 2 seasons.  To get your beach pass you will need to 
come to the Town Clerk’s office with proof of residency.  Bring with 
you the registration for your vehicle and a bill showing your home 
address. 

If you have any question, contact Bill or Lori in the Clerk’s office. 


